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July 28, 2014 
 

 

RESS AND EMAIL 

 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2013-0321 - Application by Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) 
OPG Reply Submission on Protection of Confidential Information 

On July 18, 2014, the OEB directed that any responses to OPG’s submission on the 
protection of confidential information of July 22nd be filed by July 24, 2014.  

OPG has not received any responses to its submission. Accordingly, OPG requests 
that an Order be issued granting OPG protection of its confidential information as 
sought.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
 
 
Colin Anderson 
Director, Ontario Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Generation  
 
 

cc: Carlton Mathias    OPG 
 Charles Keizer     Torys LLP 

Crawford Smith, Torys LLP 
 Intervenors of Record (EB-2013-0321) 

Colin Anderson 
Director  

 

   Ontario Regulatory Affairs 
 

 


